Huntingdon Borough Parks, Recreation & Public Property Committee Meeting Minutes

The Huntingdon Borough Parks, Recreation & Public Property Committee meeting was held in the Borough Conference Room, 530 Washington Street, Huntingdon, PA on Tuesday, March 4, 2025.
The guest present was Joseph Thompson.
The members present were President James Bair, Councilman David Wessels, Councilman Robert Jackson, Councilwoman DeeDee Brown, Councilman Terry Green, Councilwoman Jennifer Powell, Mayor Thomas Yoder, Chief of Police Charles Streightiff, Borough Solicitor Richard Wilson (5:10 PM), Code Enforcement Officer James Morris, Borough Manager Chris Stevens, and Borough Secretary Richard King.
Councilwoman Jennifer Powell called the Parks, Recreation & Public Property Committee meeting to order at 5:02 PM.
Councilwoman Jennifer Powell recognized the guest present and asked for his comments.
There were no comments made.
Councilwoman Jennifer Powell called on the Borough Manager’s report.
Chris Stevens said the maintenance guys had measured the area for the second pickleball court at Portstown Park.
Chris Stevens said that when they bring in the concrete for the pickleball court, they will also repair our sidewalk on the 600 block of Penn Street.
President James Bair questioned the property on 6th Street by Allegheny Street.
Chris Stevens said that this property was already purchased by Dr. Strunk.
Code Enforcement Officer James Morris said his process is to have doctors’ offices there.
Councilman Terry Green said there used to be a historical placard on this building.
Councilman Terry Green said you went inside, there used to be an underground arch, you could walk to the Blair Building parking lot area.
Councilwoman Jennifer Powell called on the mayor’s report.
Thomas Yoder asked Chris Stevens if he could check and see if we can place the miniature courthouse across from the FNB Bank.
Councilwoman Jennifer Powell call on old business.
Councilwoman Jennifer Powell said the skate park equipment has been placed in Portstown Park and this has already been vandalized.
Councilwoman Jennifer Powell called on new business.
Councilman David Wessels said he was approached by someone wanting to do an expo outside on tattoos and piercing, and to have vendors, food trucks and entertainment.
Executive Session was not called for.
After no further business, the Parks, Recreation & Public Property Committee meeting was adjourned at 5:15 PM.
Minutes submitted by,

Richard S. King
Borough Secretary
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